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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 237 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 
12/13 UUMV Speedway Deputies received a call from a male stating that his Jeep was 

stolen by a female prostitute. Male picked up the female and 

brought her to Grand Island, ran inside Speedway to grab 

something, and the female drove away with his vehicle. Vehicle 

was located by Buffalo PD when the female bailed out of the 

vehicle during a traffic stop. Male only wanted his vehicle back 

and did not wish to file charges.  

   

12/14 Larceny WellNow Deputies were called by the district manager of WellNow in 

regards to employee theft of cash overnight. Deputies are 

investigating further and a police report was filed.  

   

12/15 Mental Grand Island 

Substation 

Deputies were approached at the substation by a male looking to 

talk with patrol. After a short conversation the subject was 

found to be in need of a mental examination. Deputies called for 

an ambulance to transport the subject but he quickly became 

combative with patrol. Subject was detained and transported to 

ECMC on MHL 9.41 papers.   

   

12/16 Unwelcome Guest Grand Island  

Bd 

Deputies received a call about unwelcome tenants that were 

supposed to be off the premises. Deputies spoke with the owner 

and made aware that they have until 5PM to clear all their 

property. All parties were advised. 

   

12/16 Accident Hit and Run East River Rd. Homeowner called deputies to report that someone hit a pole 

and his pool and left the scene. Deputies were given the plate of 

the vehicle and it was later found down the road unoccupied. 

The vehicle was impounded and the driver came to the station at 

a later date where he was issued several citations for the 

accident. Police report completed. 

12/17 Larceny from vehicle Oakridge Dr. Deputies investigated a vehicle entered overnight on Oakridge 

Dr. Owners wallet with credit cards was taken as well as his 

cologne. No charges were made, report filed. 

    



    

    

 


